

**MINUTES**  
**ZOOM MEETING of the NEW ZEALAND FEDERATION OF ROLLERSPORTS (INC)**  
**HELD 7<sup>th</sup> September 2020 at 7.45pm**

<b>1</b>	<b>Welcome</b> Roger Boulcott, Robert Stack, Belinda Hope, Mark Swindells, Yvonne Lambert-Smith, Leanne Raffles, Ann Deihl	<b>ACTION BY</b>
<b>2</b>	<b>Apologies:</b> NIL	
<b>3</b>	<b>Continuation of Events with Covid-19</b>  Received a query in relation to expectations when events can or cannot go ahead.  There should be enough notification of Covid Levels prior to the events to make a call on whether we can hold the events. We should plan to hold events and assess how we can risk manage prior to cancelling.  While Auckland is at Level 2.5 and restricted to gatherings of 10 that makes events unable to go ahead in that area, but under Level 2, if the organisers and venue are able to accommodate the gathering restrictions of 100, ensure social distancing & contact tracing then the event can go ahead.  We can communicate this further to clubs, regions and areas once we have more guidance from the next government announcement on 14 <sup>th</sup> September.  Roger to reply to the organiser accordingly.	
<b>4</b>	<b>Closure</b> The meeting closed at 8.10pm.	